
Announcements

    Tuesday    
   March 5th 2024





Friendship Connection
"Top of the mornin’ to Ye!

Join Friendship Connection for some 
Shamrock Shenanigans.

Monday March 11th after school. 
Sign up sheet outside of room C3."



Music in our Schools
In March, we celebrate "Music In Our School" 
month. Come support our KSD 140 musicians 

tomorrow, March 6 for the "Music In Our 
Schools" Showcase concert. You will hear the 
Prairie View and Grissom choirs, 7th Grade 

Concert Band, and small ensembles. The concert 
begins at 7:30 PM at Prairie View.



Track Signup
Attention students interested in track. We will be 

having track tryouts on March 20th & 21st. 
Permission slips are available outside the office. 
All permission slips must be turned in by March 

15th. No late forms will be taken. Good luck.



Riddle
What is at the end of a rainbow?

?



Friday’s Answer

Remember to change Friday to yesterday

A Worm

I do not have legs or eyes. But, I am so strong that I can 
move earth. What am I?



And remember Prairie View, 
believe in yourself and believe 

in each other! 
Thanks Prairie View! 

Have a 
🍀Transformative Tuesday!☘


